

three west sixteenth street • new york, n. y. 10011

watkins 9-1525



August 19, 1976

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm c/o YESHIVA UNIVERSITY 55 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10003

Dear Rabbi Dr. Lamm:

It is my pleasure to congratulate you on behalf of the National Council of Young Israel and personally upon your election as the President of the great Yeshiva University.

Under your guidance Yeshiva University will, please G-d, rise to even greater heights. Your profound Torah knowledge coupled with young dynamism and sensitive warmth to people will reflect the traditions of your predecessors.

It is our fervent praying that the A-mighty continue to shower His blessings upon you, thereby giving you strength in body and in mind so that you may devotedly labor in the wineyard of the L-d, to disseminate the eternal teaching of our faith to the leaders of tomorrow.

Respectfully,

Herman Rosenbaum National President

and

(Rabbi) Ephraim H(Sturm) Executive Vice President